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Good morning – I’m sure my comments will be similar to plenty of others that you receive this year
as they are based on the context of distance learning/remote work during the pandemic. Having
spent more than two decades in the field of education technology, two topics came to mind as I read
through the current list of survey questions:

1. Is the capacity of your internet connection adequate to provide the capacity needed for one
or more of your household members to be online at the same time? (i.e. children completing
remote school coursework while parents work remotely)

2. Are you concerned about the privacy and protection of children under the age of 18 when
they are using the internet for distance learning activities? (i.e. CIPA/COPPA guidelines)

 
Thank you for your request for input – this is a critical topic.
 
Best regards,
KO
 
-----------------------------------
Kim Owen, PhD
Program Manager: Research and Education Network Resources
Office of the Vice President for Information Technology
NORTH DAKOTA STATE UNIVERSITY
 
Dept 4500, PO Box 6050 / Fargo, ND 58108-6050
p: 701.231.9522 / c: 701.490.0745
kim.owen@ndsu.edu
www.ndsu.edu
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